Pl LA REFORM COMMISSION

CONSULTATION VENUES — CENTRAL DIVISION

The Fiji Law Reform Commission will be receiving submissions from the public from 27 March
2025 till 9 May 2025 for the review of the Electoral Act 2014, Political Parties (Registration,
Conduct, Funding and Disclosures) Act 2013, and the Electoral (Registration of Voters) Act 2012
(‘Electoral Laws’). The review will assess and review the existing current electoral laws together
with relevant sections of the Constitution, and recommend necessary changes and reforms.

Public Consultations from 07 April 2025 to 11 April 2025 will be held in the Central Division
as follows:

Location Dates Time Venue
Suva 7 April | 10am —2pm | Suva Civic Centre — Lower Hall
3pm —6pm | Suva Civic Centre — Lower Hall
Korovou 8 April | 10am —2pm | Police Bure
Nausori 8 April [ 4pm—6pm | Nausori Market (Top Floor of Nausori Market,

UN Accommodation)
Vunidawa 9 April | 10am -2pm | Nakorovatu Village Hall
3pm—6pm | Naqali Village Hall

Nasinu 10 April | 10am -2pm | FNU Nasinu Campus — Main Hall
4pm — 6pm | Bhawani Dayal Memorial Primary School
Navua 11 April | 10am -2pm | Namosi Provincial Council Hall

4pm —6pm | Rampur College

Please be advised that we will in due course publish the venues for public consultations in
other divisions of Iiji as we plan to come around Fiji to hear from vou all.

You can also obtain the prompt questions for consultations and Terms of Reference at
Commission’s website at https:/flrc.gov.fj/the-review-of-fijis-electoral-legislation/

Interested persons or institutions are also encouraged to make written submissions with
recommendations for review or reform via the Fiji Law Reform Commission through the following

methods:

* Online Portal submissions on the FLRC website at https:/flrc.gov.fj/submission-form/

+ Email at fijilawreformc@gmail.com

» Hand-delivered submissions at the FLRC Office, Level 5 Civic Tower Suva (located behind the
Suva City Library) ,

* Post at Fiji Law Reform Commission, P.O Box 2519, Government Buildings, Suva or

* Scan the QR Code provided below this advertisement

Please note that all written submissions should specify the subject as “FLRC Electoral Law
Reform”.



Written submissions help to provide us with information and opinions from the public and are not
confined to the prompt consultation questions only. When writing a submission there is no
prescribed format. Written submissions will be used to inform the review and the report of the
Electoral Law Review Commissionets.

Please note any content from your written submission that is made public will not contain
vour name or other personal details.

Please also scan the QR Code for further
information and to make a submission.

Any queries or further clarification on the above may be directed via email to
fijilawreforme(@gmail.com or you may contact Ms. Leah Duru at 9086053 or by telephone on
3303900 or 3303646.




